BE ONE TOGETHER

e on etogether.com

News from the Tyas family Serving in WA among the Hispanic community

JULY AND AUGUST 2025

From the Notes of Ed and Gerry...



Dear friends and family,

This summer has been different from other summers. The experiences we have had in the past give us wisdom as we meet the challenges of today.

- We have had many more one on one opportunities and sharing with people in their homes. For example, Lupe loves the weekly get togethers that she and Gerry have. This gives her time to share about her joys and concerns for her family. She is now a grandmother and this gives her opportunity to pray about many things in their lives. They study a little from God's Word and pray that she can be an encouragement to her family.
 Besides Lupe, there are more ladies that Gerry has developed a weekly get together with .
 What a great privilege to be able to share in others lives.
 - The InFaith sponsored Bible camp where the two of us first met in 1992, and where we both helped out most years until 2024, did not happen this year due to many challenges. This was a great disappointment to us, and we assume to others, because we feel it took away the opportunity for a number of young people to receive Bible teaching they might not receive any where else. Some of the young people come

from unchurched homes, being sent to camp by their grandparents or others who are

interested in their spiritual needs. Please pray God will provide these kids the

Biblical training they need from another source, so the Enemy will not win this round.

On a brighter note, a ministry in Canada that Ed, William, and Douglas have all invested

time in over the years by way of preparation of the property for incoming campers and

prayers for God's work there had a very good summer camping season, with full camps

and good response from those participating. Praise be to God! The indigenous people

group the camp reaches has had a very low view of Christianity due to abuses in the

past.

PRAYER AND PRAISE

• Praise for this past summer and the ways we have seen God work.

• Prayer for this fall as God leads.

• Gerry will be returning to Cuba in November. We ask that you pray for the

Cuba group and that their religious Visa's would be approved.

Ed and Gerry Tyas / 3966 Deeter Rd., Everson, WA 98247 / 360-594-9165

tyas@beonetogether.com

Ministry Center:

PO Box 112 • Hiram, GA 30141

Phone: 770.489.6834